Danielle Greene

DATE 7-6-21 ITEM NO. PA 10

From:

James R <

Sent:

Tuesday, July 6, 2021 4:47 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Masking vs Unmasking

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link propening an attachment.

Re: Advising those who are vaccinated that they are not required to wear a mask or practice physical distancing;

Advising those who are not vaccinated that they are required to wear a mask in the building and follow physical distancing and hygiene protocols; and Advising that frequent hand washing and other hygiene practices should be observed

Vaccinated individuals may enter the Board Hearing Room to attend or participate in meetings. Unvaccinated individuals can participate through the lobby of the Administration Building by masking and sitting six feet apart to maintain social distance.

IL CF21#INDICCKG ID &

Dear Board of Supervisors,

In my opinion the new protocols for public board of supervisors meetings for vaccinated/unvaccinated people is an extremely poor health protocol as is it no way assures "vaccinated" & "unmasked" people from the highly contagious delta variant or COVID-19. There are also no protocols that were listed in the email sent out that said how the board of supervisors would confirm vaccination status or if vaccinated was defined as "fully vaccinated". Anyone can say they are vaccinated to avoid wearing a mask and that alone creates a health deficient environment that could allow a higher degree of transmissibility.

This health protocol also creates a division between the community that need not exist.

The better health protocol would be that everyone is required to wear masks just like they do at Hospitals, as well as, checking temperatures, asking appropriate health questions and requiring masks at the door. These steps would provide more confidence to me to attend

these public meetings and take part in public responses to decisions that have been made and are being made.

What is there to gain from this separation between vaccinated and unvaccinated peoples? My gut tells me tells me there is more to lose.

I personally would not feel confident to attend a public board of supervisors meeting if the wording and intent of this current public health protocol stays in place.

James Rose City of Tucson Resident

ps Thank you to the clerk for forwarding this to all appropriate parties in all districts in the City of Tucson.